
 
 
The Positive Connections Club​ presents candy 
corn & costumes! PCC wants YOU to dress up in 
your Halloween Costume or favorite Victor gear. 
Vote for your favorite staff costume and guess the 
number of candy corn for a prize. The gold cohort 
will dress up tomorrow. Please remember to 
follow all guidelines for appropriate costume. Look 
for a Google form in your email to vote. 
 
Most masks won’t be sufficient to meet the 
Department of Health guidance, so be sure you 
wear a face covering that provides adequate 
protection. See if you can incorporate your face 
covering into a costume. Don’t wear a Halloween 

mask instead of a face covering. Don’t wear a Halloween costume mask OVER a cloth 
face mask; it can make it difficult to breathe. Instead, skip the costume mask this year 
and choose a cloth face mask that compliments your costume or is 
Halloween-themed.  
As always, leave props at home. Especially do not bring simulated weapons or other 
items that could cause injury at school (crutches, canes, wizard staff, etc.) 
 
7th Graders:​ The intermediate school informed us that artwork was left last year. They 
brought it up to the JH. It is set on tables outside the auditorium and you can grab 
your artwork as you leave the building.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


